## KIMBERLY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

## Office of the Superintendent 141 Center Street West Kimberly, Idaho 83341

(208) 423-4170 ext. 3308 e-mail: lschroeder@kimberly.edu

November 2, 2020

Kelvan R. Luff 3554 East 4000 North Kimberly, ID 83341

RE: Canyon Rim Ranch Subdivision

Dear Kelvan R. Luff:

The Kimberly School District has noted the request for review of the proposed Canyon Rim Subdivision. As this subdivision will be one lot of 3 acres, and a second lot of 65+ acres with no immediate plans for development, there are no concerns from the district. The school district neither supports, nor opposes the creation of this subdivision.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Luke Schroeder Superintendent